Dear all, 

Please see attached a director’s letter that outlines a change in testing frequency for healthcare workers and patient facing primary care staff (general practice, pharmacy, optometry, dentistry), from daily to twice weekly.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Kind regards, 
 
David Rudden
 
General Practice Policy Division, Primary Care Directorate, Scottish Government,
Area 1ER, St Andrew’s House, 1 Regent Road, Edinburgh, EH1 3DG
0131 244 4474



